Upward Bound Program Miles College P. O. Box 3800 Birmingham, AL 35208 (205) 929-1527

The Travel Scene J. D. Appling, President, CEO 2324 2nd Avenue North Birmingham, AL 35203

Dear Mr. Appling,

On several occasion the students and I have traveled with you on our annual Spring break cultural enrichment field trips. This letter of thanks and appreciation exemplifies how successful these trips have been. In fact, based on the goals and objectives of the Upward Bound Program at Miles College each activity and College Campus Visit we have done through the Travel Scene helps make it possible to achieve these objectives. The students have experienced places and activities according to them, they shall never forget and will tell to their grandchildren.

Further, I credit you and the Travel Scene as a vehicle through which there has been a direct impact on successful retention, high college going rates and social and cultural enrichment. Again, thank you for the extended efforts to fulfill the dreams of students in Miles Colleges Upward Bound Program.

programa de co**pidas** filoso acidos de la 1980 en espectado sidas sullos recordo hespeca

Sincerely,

S. Hooks Ellis, Director

**Upward Bound**